June 4, 2012

The Honorable Larry Gossett

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Gossett:

Enclosed for consideration and approval by the King County Council is a motion confirming the reappointment of Robert Roegner, who resides in council district seven, to the King County Personnel Board.

Mr. Roegner was initially appointed to the Personnel Board on July 28, 2009 and has successfully completed an unfinished (partial) term.  Over the past two years he has taken on a leadership role and was recently elected Chair by his fellow board members.  The reappointment of Mr. Roegner is for a five-year term expiring June 1, 2017.  His résumé, Code of Ethics Financial Disclosure Statement, current board profile and appointment letter are enclosed for your information.

If you have any questions about this appointment, please have your staff call Rick Ybarra, liaison for boards & commission, at 206-263-9651.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures:
cc: 
King County Councilmembers


ATTN:
Acting Chief of Staff


Mark Melroy, Senior Principal Legislative Analyst, BFM Committee


Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

Rick Ybarra, Liaison for Boards & Commissions, King County Executive Office

Kerry Delaney Sickle, Staff Liaison


Robert Roegner
